
Sparkbrook Children’s Zone 
October Newsletter

Welcome to our second Sparkbrook Children’s Zone
newsletter! 

This newsletter will update you on:
The Reception Parent and Carer Support Sessions
The launch of new Well Child Check’s by Nurse Jo within schools
Our new Fernley & Highgate evening clinic’s
The Healthier Together website
Community Offers
How to request a Family Connect Form
Contact details

What is the Sparkbrook Children’s Zone Clinic?
Here is our flyer, which contains all the information about what our clinic is,
where we run, and who can come and see us!



What community outreach have you been doing?

Reception Parent and Carer Support Sessions
Throughout September and October our SCZ doctors, Fran Dutton and Haseena
Iqbal, have visited 8 primary schools to deliver support sessions  for parents
and carers of children starting reception this year.
We know these children may have higher needs
than previous year groups, due to the limited
support available during the COVID-19 lockdowns,
so we wanted to make sure we could equip parents
and carers with some key tips.

Lots of different topics were covered during these
sessions, but a few examples of the advice given
revolved around how to create good daily routines, 

how to improve oral hygiene, toileting, and the
importance of giving children  nutritious foods.
During these sessions we also gave each parent
and carer a toothbrush and some toothpaste for
every child at home under 16.
In these support sessions, we reached a total
number of 107 families and we also managed to
give out 263 toothbrushes!

Well Child Checks in Schools
On the 8th of October, Nurse Jo begun her Well Child Check’s with one of our
local primary schools. These checks aim to do a general health overview of the
child, and target key problems, such as diet and weight management, and oral
health. 
We are really excited about doing these health checks in school, as they are a
great way to gain a broader insight into the health inequalities of the area, and
to reach those families who have not yet visited our clinics.



We are excited to have a clinic located in the heart 
of Sparkhill, and we hope that the broader spread 
of clinic’s throughout the area will help families have 
more choice in attending a clinic which more easily accessible to them.

This month we have also trialled an evening clinic at Highgate Medical Centre on
Wednesday evenings, as we know that some of our families are needing to travel
further to reach clinic. We want to make sure we are making ourselves as
accessible as possible, and eliminating as many barriers as we can for families
to attend Sparkbrook Children’s Zone.

New Clinic Opening!
Through consultation with families, we discovered
that there was a need for an evening Sparkbrook
Children’s Zone clinic for those who cannot attend
the daytime clinics. Therefore, we have opened a
new clinic at Fernley Medical Centre, on Thursday
evenings, 4pm to 7pm. At the clinic there will be
Doctor Abusibah, and our Sparkbrook Children’s
Zone Family Support Advisor, Nazmeen Rahimi.

Healthier Together
The Healthier Together website is designed for parents and carers of children and
young people to use when they are unsure about their child’s illness. On the
website, you will be able to explain the symptoms of your child, and receive NHS
approved advice about how to treat your child at home, or whether you should
contact 111, or A&E. 

We believe Healthier Together is a brilliant tool to 
share with parents and carers to help promote safe 
and healthy medical advice.



What Community Offers are going on?



How do I request support from my Early Help local
district? 
To get support for a child, young person, or a family, complete the Family
Connect Form (FCF) and give as much detail as possible. This will enable us to
understand the family needs and provide appropriate support from within
the Early Help Partnership. 

If you are a professional, please complete the Family Connect Form - For
Professionals.

If you are a parent, carer, or young person, please complete the Family
Connect Form - Self Referral.

Please also use the Postcode Checker to check which Early Help district your
family falls under. You will need this when asked on the Family Connect Form.

If you need more information or guidance, contact the Hall Green Families
duty line at 07570 953519 (this service is operated Monday to Friday from
9:30am to 4:30pm), or email hallgreen.families@greensquareaccord.co.uk

https://phoenix.ecdesk.org/forms/public/eyJpdiI6Im9iTzJvcXpaSTNQVHV5dHpuM0N1UUE9PSIsInZhbHVlIjoiUHU0SWQ1ZDZ4L0xjQ1JpRzNJYTZnS1d5MUx0NXpDOXhCMXhhd0tLYlhiOXVyanZ5QXhRdy82Y3M0UUtBODJzOSIsIm1hYyI6ImQwMGQyMGFkYjNmNjYxMWE4ZWI2ZGI3NDM3MGFhNTI2NTRiMDc1NGVmMDlmNTFlY2UyZDVjNzE0ZjdhYWVkZTYifQ==/family-connect-form-professionals
https://phoenix.ecdesk.org/forms/public/eyJpdiI6Im9iTzJvcXpaSTNQVHV5dHpuM0N1UUE9PSIsInZhbHVlIjoiUHU0SWQ1ZDZ4L0xjQ1JpRzNJYTZnS1d5MUx0NXpDOXhCMXhhd0tLYlhiOXVyanZ5QXhRdy82Y3M0UUtBODJzOSIsIm1hYyI6ImQwMGQyMGFkYjNmNjYxMWE4ZWI2ZGI3NDM3MGFhNTI2NTRiMDc1NGVmMDlmNTFlY2UyZDVjNzE0ZjdhYWVkZTYifQ==/family-connect-form-professionals
https://phoenix.ecdesk.org/forms/public/eyJpdiI6IjBEeXNCNHlsemg2R2NtbVp1Q0tRbFE9PSIsInZhbHVlIjoiUjhEd05vK1dlaEFFS2JJbHhBeFZqdzFBS01NTUNjbHh4dm1yOGZ6SFBsbXNkZUtVWFpnQ3VndVA2RElHNHpZcyIsIm1hYyI6IjM0M2I2YjU2YTE0YTdjMzZjYmJmMmRhZmM5NTEwZmMxY2Q0ODc3ZmU3ODQzYzhhYjRjMDAzOWRiNTI3YzdkYTQifQ==/family-connect-form-self-referral
https://phoenix.ecdesk.org/forms/public/eyJpdiI6IjBEeXNCNHlsemg2R2NtbVp1Q0tRbFE9PSIsInZhbHVlIjoiUjhEd05vK1dlaEFFS2JJbHhBeFZqdzFBS01NTUNjbHh4dm1yOGZ6SFBsbXNkZUtVWFpnQ3VndVA2RElHNHpZcyIsIm1hYyI6IjM0M2I2YjU2YTE0YTdjMzZjYmJmMmRhZmM5NTEwZmMxY2Q0ODc3ZmU3ODQzYzhhYjRjMDAzOWRiNTI3YzdkYTQifQ==/family-connect-form-self-referral
https://view.officeapps.live.com/op/view.aspx?src=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hallgreencommunities.org.uk%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2024%2F03%2FEARLY-HELP-POSTCODE-CHECKER-MARCH-2024.xlsx&wdOrigin=BROWSELINK


Stay in touch!
We have recently launched our new website with information for both families
and professionals about our Sparkbrook Children’s Zone service, including
information on both the clinic and our community outreach - check it out!

Follow us for NHS approved
health messages:

sparkbrookchildrenszone.org.uk

We also have social media pages where we post
relevant NHS approved health messages and promote
local activities and sessions to help the whole family. 
Search Sparkbrook Children’s Zone to stay in the loop!

http://sparkbrookchildrenszone.org.uk/

